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Measles Webinar 
 

KEARNEY—The Two Rivers Public Health Department will host a Webinar on Measles on Wednesday, April 

16th, 2025, at noon. This webinar will include an update on the ongoing measles outbreak response, information 

regarding measles, and the latest developments in the current measles outbreaks across the United States. 

 

As of April 10th, there have been 712 confirmed measles cases in 24 states, including Colorado and Kansas. 

There have been 2 confirmed deaths with another under investigation. Nebraska has not seen any measles cases 

this year to date.  

 

If you want to attend this webinar, click here or scan the QR code below. If there are any questions, please call 

our office at 888-669-7154. 

 

 
 

 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public 

to promote healthy lifestyles, provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more 

healthy and safe communities for all who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter 

@2RPHD 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7579881435?pwd=MzdWZUV1S1lmSzBYam42eFM0a05DZz09&omn=89810255833

